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This workflow applies to the majority of IOP Publishing journals. There are some slight variations for individual partner titles. 

Transformative Agreement Workflow

First decision Revision Acceptance Production Publication Post-publication

Submit manuscript with 
accurate affiliation data for 
identification process. We 
recommend to use the 
autocomplete where 
possible.

Receive e-mail from IOP that 
funding may be available 
under central deal. 
Considered OA unless active 
opt out .

Receive copyright 
form/licence to publish 
to sign.

Receive email notification 
of APC funding 
accepted/rejected.

Receive quarterly report. 
This can be shared among 
member institutions as 
required.

Identify qualifying articles 
based on corresponding/-
submitting author’s 
affiliation. Notify author by 
e-mail. 

Add accepted manuscript to 
IOPscience. Assign article to 
Transformative Agreement 
(central fund).

Capture funding 
information in XML.

Deposit metadata in 
Crossref.

Produce quarterly reports for 
Transformative Agreement 
customers.

Charge approved articles to 
institutional account within 
Transformative Agreement.


